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Welcome to the Reception Newsletter 
 

2nd December 2022 

This week has been jam-packed with lots of excitement in 
the air. Children have really started to enjoy their writing 

and we are seeing more and more independent writing within 
the provision.  

The EYFS Team 
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This week we have continued with 
Stick Man  and encouraged children 
to retell the story themselves using 
pictures and prompts. The children 
have been amazing us with their use 
of vocabulary and phrases from the 

story! 

Literacy  

This week we have concentrated on our 
sentence writing. Using pictures from the story 
of Stick Man, we have created sentences about 
what we can see and what Stick Man is up to.  

Many of the children have shown off their 
knowledge of phonics to sound out each word 

and put it down on paper.  

 

Phonics—recap 

 

 

 
Maths 

This week we have been practising 
everything we have learnt so far relating 

to number.  

We have been counting forwards and 
backwards, subitising, developing our 

knowledge of the composition of number 
and practising our one-to-one 

correspondence.  

Please complete Week 8 of the maths 
and bring into school for Friday 9th 

December 2022. 

Understanding the World, Expressive Arts 
and Design and Physical Development  

This week has been full of exploring materials 
and making new things from natural resources. 
In the story of Stick Man, people turn him into  
lots of different things - from a bow to a pen. 

Children have been using twigs, sticks and 
other materials found in our crafts area to 

turn a stick into something new. Many children 
have chosen to make magic wands and 

Christmas decorations.    
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Next Week  

Next Week Elvis the Elf will be making 
an appearance. Let’s see what mischief 

he gets up to! 


